
 
 

The Invitation  
Please join us for the 10:30 am Church Service and Worship under the tent this Sunday.  

 
The Details! 

• Please come early, around 10:00am so that we can arrange seating efficiently to maintain appropriate distance. 
• Please observe social distancing guidelines by keeping at least 6 feet of distance from others outside of your family. 
• Face masks are required to prevent the spread of disease, so please bring one from home. If you do not have a face mask 

we will have extra available. 
• Seating will be arranged to ensure 6 feet of distance between non-family members/guests. 
• Seating may be limited under the tent due to distancing guidelines, so please come early. 
• Please respect other people’s social distance by refraining from hugging, handshaking, etc.  
• Hand Sanitizer will be available for use before and after the service. 
• The main sanctuary will be closed, but the ministry center will be open for use of restrooms. Restroom use is limited to one 

person at a time.  
• There will not be any child-care available. Feel free to bring your children, but please observe the safety practices noted in 

this letter. 
• We will not have a projector, but song lyrics for the service will be available as .pdf’s sent to you by email. 

We look forward to worshiping together again.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pastor Aaron 


